
Upcoming Events: 

March 3rd & 4th 
Muffins With Mom 

March 5th 
PTO Meeting 7:00 

March 6th 
School Spirit Friday! 

March 9th 
No School 
HBEC Ice Skating Event 
At Power Play 1:45-3:15 

March 11th 
School Store 
Parent Academy 6:00 

March 17th 
Spring Picture Day 

March 18th & 19th 
Kindergarten Registration 

March 24th 
HBEC Night at Little 
Anthony’s 4:00-9:00 

March 26th 
School Store

Keep up-to-date on the latest HBEC PTO News!   
Follow us on Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/hbecpto 
Visit our website:  https://hbecpto.wixsite.com/webpage
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Volunteer Opportunities 
Check out the following links for opportunities to help our school community! 
School Store:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090e4ba9ae2ea7ff2-winter 

Muffins With Mom 
Definitely a favorite with our HBEC students, this  
event will be held in the cafeteria on the mornings  
of March 3rd & March 4th.  You are welcome to  
attend either date, whichever works best for you!  We’ll have 
assorted pastries to enjoy plus a chance to shop the Book 
Fair, with proceeds benefiting the school library.

Currently Recruiting The Class of 2033! 
Kindergartner registration is underway.  Any child who will be 
5 years old by September 1, 2020 is eligible to enter 
Kindergarten for the 2020/2021 school year.   Please call the 
school at 610-273-3615 for more information!

Ice Skating Event - All Skill Sets Welcome! 
School is closed on Monday, March 9th but you  
can join us at Power Play Ice Rink in Exton from  
1:45-3:15 and show us your ice skating skills!   
(or… just let the kids wear themselves out)   
Admission is $7 and includes skate rentals.   
Helmets & warm clothes are recommended! 
Take The Night Off! 
And let Little Anthony’s in Honey Brook handle  
dinner.  Little Anthony’s will host a school spirit  
night for us on Tuesday, March 24th from  
4:00-9:00.  You can dine in or take-out.  Make sure 
to mention HBEC and a portion of sales will be  
donated back to our school!
Who Plans All This Stuff??? 
It’s teachers, families, school staff, community members and 
more, all working together to help support our school!  And 
while it’s only March, we’re already starting to plan events 
for next school year.  We want your input, so please join us for 
the PTO meeting on March 5th in the cafeteria.  Kids are 
welcome!  Want to help, but can’t make the meeting?  Please 
email us at hbecpto@aol.com 
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